
 

 

 
 

Enrolment Ceremony for 

Confirmation will take place on 17th 

November at 7.30pm 

 

 

Confirmation.  

The very first ceremony in preparation 

for Confirmation, the Enrolment 

Ceremony, will take place on Saturday, 

November 17th at 7.30pm. Good luck to 

all the candidates in their Enrolment 

Ceremony and their preparations for 

their big day!  

 

Carol Service and Calendars 

The Parents Association are currently 

working very hard to organise Christmas 

calendars and another special carol 

service which will include a raffle. This 

will take place the week of the holidays. 

 

Maths Week. 

We had great fun during Maths week 

this year. Well done to everyone who 

took part. The standard of the Maths 

Eyes Competition was outstanding and 

all contributions are displayed on a 

notice board in the school.  

 

Parent Teacher Meetings  

Parent teacher meetings will take place 

during the week 19th-23rd of 

November for all classes. An individual 

time slot has been assigned to each 

child.  

 

 

Team Hope Shoebox Appeal 

We would like to extend our thanks to 

all children and their families who 

donated shoeboxes to the Team Hope 

Christmas Shoebox Appeal 2018. 

 

 

Reminder: If your child is absent from 

school, please ensure an absent note is 

given to the class teacher on their 

return.  

 

Tag Rugby 

A huge congratulation to our 5th and 6th 

class tag rugby team who won their 

recent blitz in Edenderry Rugby Club.  

 

The children in 2nd and 3rd class will 

begin tag rugby training on Friday the 

9th of November for four weeks. Please 

ensure all children have a complete 

change of clothes.  

 

Old Clothes Collection 

Many thanks to all those who donated 

bags to the old clothes collection. It 

was really well supported and a great 

fundraiser for the school.  
 

 

World War 1  

A trip has been arranged for 5th/6th 

class to Clacha Rince National School on 

Wednesday 14th November. Mario 

Corrigan, head of history in Kildare 

County Library, will give a talk on 

soldiers in the Carbury/Balyna area who 

fought in the Great War.   
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School Self Evaluation 

We are continually and progressively 

looking at our school policies, 

methodologies and practices. This 

involves a self-evaluation of teaching 

and learning in our school. This year our 

focus will be on the development of Oral  

Language throughout the school.   

 

 

NB  

It has been brought to our attention 

that chickenpox is in the area.  Please 

be extra vigilant and if you notice that 

you child has any symptoms please 

notify the school immediately.  

 

 


